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600 MHz SYSTEMS AND MICROPHONES



600 MHz SYSTEMS AND MICROPHONES

According to the FCC.gov wireless microphones that operate in the 600 MHz service band have been required to 
cease operation no later than July 13, 2020. 

• In accordance with FCC regulations Anchor Audio no longer supports or manufactures 600 MHz microphones 
or systems. 

• Modifications and repairs are also no longer available for these systems. 

• New Anchor Audio systems and microphones ARE NOT compatible with 600 MHz systems and microphones.

• Looking to upgrade your current system?  Contact your Anchor Audio Sales Representative. 


